
  Well as part of our plans for 
the future they had to be moved 
for the New Village square. They 
date back to the 1920's when the 
church had railings (which were 
taken down during the Second 
World War for their material to 
help with the war effort.)  Over the 
years they have had many coats 
of paint but no other attention to 

them. We now plan to fully refurbish them and re- erect them at the 
entrance to the memorial garden which is behind the Church at the 
road end of the north passage. They will be repainted black and will 
form an ideal entrance to this quiet area. By removing them to a more 
suitable place we can create the new village square which is being 
planned with Birmingham City Council planners to provide a wonderful 
community heart to Kings Heath. 

Are you wondering what   
happened to the gates from  
the front of All Saints Church? 

Welcome to ‘Outlook’  your free 
news letter keeping you up to 
date on progress from the All 
Saints Community Development 
Company.  
We plan to bring you the latest 
information on a regular basis. 
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Christmas services at All Saints are:  
 
Sunday 21st December 6.30pm Candlelight Carol Service 
Christmas Eve 3.30pm Children’s Carol Service 
Christmas Eve 11.30pm Midnight Communion  
Christmas Day 8am Holy Communion 
Christmas Day 10am Parish Communion 



 Construction started in 
October of the first stage of the 
new community building at All 
Saints. Comprising a welcome 
and meeting space, plus 
kitchens and toilets the new 
facilities will be available in 
June 2009. They will be used 
during the week for an Older 
Persons Resource Centre and 
available at weekends for other 
uses (e.g. exhibitions)  
 

 We are a new project situated 
within All Saints Church, supported 
by The Big Lottery Fund offering free 
services to young parents, parents of 
teenagers and parents of teenagers 
with additional needs.  Our services 
are one-to-one support/counselling, 
leisure/fun activities, courses, coffee 
mornings/support groups, 
information/advice. 
Drop-In Sessions Mondays 1pm-
3pm, Tuesdays 10am-12noon, 
Wednesdays 1pm-3pm, Thursdays 
10am-12noon and 1pm-3pm and 
Fridays 10am-12noon. 
 
Please contact Helen Miller/Yvonne 
Morey on 0121 441 4106 or 0121 
444 7877 
www.allsaintsyouthproject.org.uk 

The New  
‘Welcome Space’ 

All Saints Play & Stay Group 
Helping children from birth to 
five years by providing 
opportunities to enhance all 
their development needs 
through play. We are now open 
3 sessions per week; Monday, 
Tuesday & Thursday from 
9.30am to 11.30am. We help 
parents and children to 
socialise and make new 
friends. We also organise 
holiday play provision, plus age 
appropriate outings.   All Saints 
Play & Stay is where the fun 
begins ! 

allsaintsplayandstay@hotmail.com 

All Saints Youth Project 
The Parent Project 

 Birmingham City Council 
has earmarked £200,000 towards 
the cost of a new village square in 
Kings Heath. Located at the 
corner of the High Street and 
Vicarage Road, work should start 
in the 2009-10 financial year. It is 
proposed that a joint working 
party including council officers 
and representatives from Kings 
Heath Centre Partnership and All 
Saints oversee the proposals. 

The Village 
Square 

1.All Saints Medical Centre and Family Centre 
2  Community Building 
3 Village Square  
4 .Reordering of church interior 
5 .Potential extension 

We are pleased to welcome 
our new Community 
Development Company 
Chair : 
Dr Mark Taylor 
Mark is a longstanding 
member of All Saints 
congregation and a 
Consultant Physician at 
Birmingham Children's 
Hospital 
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